
Spring Grove Fringe

Annual General Meeting

1 November 2017

Present: Sandy Gavshon (Chair); Bethany Birley; Lynn Charlton; Mike Charlton;  
Roger Chown; Nigel Duffin; Daisy Jones; Ross Jones; Allan Lloyd; Scott Milligan; 
Jo Need; Jenny Robson; Amanda Shaw; Mark Springthorpe; Adrian Treloar; 
Tony Tresigne.

Apologies: Veronica Birley; Gavin Chaplin; Sandie and Keith Glenny; Jacqui and 
Jonathan Rollason.

Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Lynn proposed and Bethany seconded the 
proposal that the Minutes were accepted.

Matters Arising from the Minutes: 

Billetto booking system working well
The improvements to the front of the stage have been completed and 
paid for.
It was agreed that for all future shows, the year would be added to the 
date.

Treasurer’s Report:

Because the SGF only produced 3 shows in the last year because of The 
One Man Show, the profits were down by approximately £800.
Donations of £1500 were made to charity.
A profit of £2,000 was made on Drinks Before Dinner.
£3,000 in the bank account.

Election of Officers:

Val Boyle proposed and Roger Chown seconded the proposal that the 
present Committee and Trustees be re-elected en bloc, there being no other 
candidates.  The resolution was passed nem con. Sandy Gavshon agreed to 
remain as Chair.



Forthcoming Productions:

24/25 November: Crackers Christmas
2/3 Feb: Zorro the Panto directed by Adrian Treloar & Mark Springthorp
18/19 May: The Wild West Show
5/6 October:  Play directed by Roger Chown
23/24 November: WWI

Christmas Party 2017: 15 December in the Hall. £5.00 to cover costs.

Any Other Business:

Allan Lloyd asked if donations were made to international charities as 
well as local ones.  It was confirmed that this was the case although Ross 
pointed out that local causes were more strongly favoured.

Jenny Robson asked for volunteers to join a singalong at St John’s Church 
on November 11.

Bethany Birley thanked everyone who had been involved in Drinks 
Before Dinner.

Mike Charlton thanked the technical team for being the best customers 
at the Bar, Sandy & Rod for the ice buckets and the fridge and Frankie 
Campbell for helping out.


